
 
LOOKING FOR MR. RIGHT 2024 

 

 

We’re doing it again!  Our first stud dog event in 
2023 was small, but deemed a huge success, so 
let’s make it even bigger this year! 
 
Our seminar last year was on Preservation 

Breeding and speaker (and extremely successful breeder) Doug Johnson 
discussed the importance of having stud dog events at National Specialties so 
breeders have a hands-on chance to see what is out there for their 
consideration. He also came in to check out what we were doing and was quite 
enthusiastic.   
 
While we did not have a lot of dogs available, those who took advantage of this 
opportunity did impressive displays with pictures and information to showcase 
their boys.  We hope for more this year. 
 
Looking For Mr. Right will be indoors during the National on Tuesday evening 
May 7th.  There is no charge to participate with your dog or to come in to view 
what’s there.  Hors d’oeuvres and a cash bar will be available.  The turnout for 
people coming to check it out last year was great, the comments were excellent, 
and the expectations voiced were that now that people understood what it was 
about, going forward it should be a popular and useful event. 
 
There is a link here to use to sign up your boys. They must be at least one year 
old at the time of the event.  Bring pedigrees, health clearances, and any other 
info or pictures you would like to share, and while a big display is not necessary, 
it is impressive.  We will have a table for Frozen Assets where pedigrees, 
information, and pictures of available dogs’ frozen semen can be placed if the 
dog itself is not available to be seen. 
 
We look forward to seeing lots of you at this important event, and hope this 
opportunity will be well taken advantage of by both those with dogs, and those 
looking for Mr. Right for their girls! 
 
 

Link to sign up for Mr. Right:  
  

https://form.jotform.com/ISCAForms/2024MeetAStud 
 

https://form.jotform.com/ISCAForms/2024MeetAStud

